
NORTHERN VIRGINIA SAIL AND POWER SQUADRON 
General Membership Meeting Minutes 

February 13, 2024 
 

The meeting was conducted by zoom. Commander Robinson opened the meeting 
at 1930.  A quorum was present.   
 
Cmdr. Robinson attended a district 5 Commander’s meeting last Monday.   
America’s Boating Club is experiencing a loss of members, ABCNV is moving to 
stem the tide of loss. 
 
The acting treasurer, P/C Gale Alls reported a checking balance of $2,359.05 and a 
savings account balance of $1,677.59.  All bills have been paid.  P/C Alls asked that 
a meeting of the auditing committee be called as soon as possible to audit the 
squadron’s books.  There was a suggestion to combine the upcoming ExCom 
meeting with the audit committee meeting. 
 
SEO, Dean Markussen will be at the February ExCom meeting to discuss classes 
taught, but not yet reported to the District 5 Education Officer. 
 
Commander Robinson has been asked to serve as the D5 Assistant Administrative 
Officer. 
 
Doug Craig has not committed to accepting the nomination for commander.  The 
COW date will be chosen after Doug’s availability is known. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Evelyn Alls  
Secretary 


